
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2022 
 
SPORTS DAY FUN! 
Today was our first Sports Day since 2019 and everyone was excited to get outside 
and have fun!  We enjoyed 10 different stations and grade activities such as 
parachute games and tug-of- war.  It was wonderful to have parents back to watch 
today’s events!  Thank you to our PAC for providing all students and staff with a 
Japadog hot dog for lunch! 
 
HOT LUNCH CHANGE 

Due to an issue with one of the hot lunch vendors, there has been a switch of two 
days on the schedule.  July 11th will now be PIZZA and July 25th will now be 
JAPANESE. 
Please note the switch in days and make any necessary adjustments to your child's 
lunch. 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR GARDEN WATERING 
Every summer we put out a call for families interested in watering the gardens 
on the north and south sides of the school for the month of August.  We ask 
that volunteers choose a week to water and then pass the key that turns on the 
outside taps to the next family.  In return, we offer $15 per day for watering.  If 
you are interested, please send an email to the office (spulukwuks@sd38.bc.ca) 
with your child’s name, division, and which week(s) you would be available to 
water the gardens.  
 
STUDENTS LEAVING THE SCHOOL AT LUNCH 
Please be aware that we do not permit students to leave the school at lunch unless they are in the 
custody of their parents.  If parents wish to take their children out for lunch, they may pick their kids 
up, however, our students are not to be leaving on their own to walk to the stores during the school 
day.  We know our older students are so close to attending high school where they will have greater 
independence, but at elementary school it is not an accepted practice. 
 
PAC FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
On Tuesday, July 19th, the Spul’u’kwuks PAC will be hosting a 
family movie night!  Earlier today, all families were sent an 
email with more information about the movie night and a 
notice to complete and return if you wish to attend. 
Deadline to submit your order is next Tuesday, July 12th.  
 
FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
July 15  Spirit Day 
July 19  PAC Movie Night 
July 22  Report Cards Home OR 
July 25  Report Cards Home 
July 26  Last Day for Students 
July 26  Gr. 7 Lunch and Farewell 
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